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It was a very busy last month of school. 
Between a little cleaning up after a few senior 
pranks, parties and BBQ’s to setting up/ 
breaking down for moving on and graduation 
ceremonies it kept our custodial staff moving. 
But as always they did an outstanding job and 
even found time to get their daily cleaning 
completed. 

We have an outstanding group of custodians 
that are truly dedicated to their schools and it 
shows day in and day out. Join me in thanking 
them for their hard work this year and the work 
they will be doing to get ready for next year. 
THANK YOU    

CUSTODIAL

New Dimension Hardwood Floors will be 
applying a new coat of finish on our gym hard 
wood floors this summer. The current 
schedule has them here the week on July 8th

starting with IVHS and Lorna Byrne, July 9th

Hidden Valley and finishing up on July 10th with 
NVHS and Fleming.

Hope everyone has a great summer.  


